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18th December, 1959.

Eneclosure

Dear iir. Anderson,

Reverting to our correspondence
earlier this month about the "PACIFIC RUIIDER",
1 have now received an official communication
from the London ‘gents that classification has
been transferred to the Bureau Veritas, and
1 forward, for your information, & copy of
letter which has been addressed to them on the

subject todaye.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

J. Ao Anderson, Esqg.
HONG KONG.
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